
 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 25th January 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 8 Parents Evening which is taking place on:  

 

Thursday 2nd February 2023 from 4:30pm – 6:30pm. 

 

The evening provides you with an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their 

subject teachers. During the evening, your child will be provided with their academic 

progress & attendance reports.  

 

We will be using a booking system for appointments on the day and we advise you book an 

appointment at the earliest possibility. The parent link for school cloud and a guide for 

bookings is below:  

 

Parent Login: https://city.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 

To avoid disappointment in meeting teachers please ensure appointment times are set by 

4pm on Tuesday 31st January 2023. If you have any questions or queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school on 0121 729 7100 or enquiries@corecity.academy  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 2nd February 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Ryan 

Head of Year 8  
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